
 

 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as 
part of its $300 million Urban Roads Pinch Point 
Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest 
corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services will be upgrading 
the intersection of Narellan Road and Appin Road, 
Campbelltown 

This project aims to improve efficiency, safety and 
congestion on Sydney’s road network.   

How will the work affect you? 
Our work may be noisy at times but we will do 
everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by midnight. 

Our work schedule 

Our next stage of works will be carried out across 
60 night shifts and 65 day shifts from Thursday 
14 June to Monday 3 September, excluding 
public holidays and weather permitting. We 
propose working intermittently up to five nights 
consecutively a week. 

Day work will be carried out between 7am and 
6pm on weekdays and between 7am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. Our night work hours will be between 
8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday.  

Work includes relocation of utilities, vegetation 
removal, excavation and pavement works on the 
southern verge of Narellan Road. 

We have included a map overleaf to show the 
proposed improvements. 

 

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes during our 
work hours to ensure the work zone is safe.  

Lane closures will be in place and may affect 
travel times. Please keep to the speed limits and 
follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Are you studying for the Higher School 
Certificate?  
We are planning our future work schedule and 
would like to know if there are students living in 
the area who will be sitting the Higher School 
Certificate (HSC) examinations in October 2018.  

Contact 

If you have any questions about the project or the 
night work schedule, or a member of your 
household is studying for the HSC, please contact 
our Project Manager, Johnny Curran, by 
Wednesday 30 May on 1800 572 004 during 
business hours, or pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work.
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Privacy Roads and Maritime Services (“RMS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we 
comply with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the 
delivery this project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear 
indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise RMS will only disclose your personal 
information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by RMS at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the 
right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 
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